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April 27th, 2022 
 
Worthy Grand Knights and brothers, 
 
I did not send out sales progress charts and graphs mid month because I was focused on the preparations for the State 
convention and with Easter with the family, it just slipped my mind. I’ll have sales charts and graphs next week to reflect 
the entire month of April. 
 
The State Board provided a special convention draw for those attending the State convention last weekend. Those who 
purchased 50/50 raffle tickets between Friday and Sunday mornings received ballots toward $50 restaurant gift card. 
The 4 winners include; 
DD Dennis Mailloux Council 9222 
GK Leo Mayer Council 11164 
GK Patrick “Paddy” Byrne Council 2775 
DGK Richard Blyth Council 2775 
Congratulations brothers. 
 
One of the topics during new business at the convention was the use of personal credit cards for online purchases at 
Supremes’ Knight Gear. Some knights offered advice to forget trying to get a credit card in the name of the council, 
which many banking institutions won’t provide for NFP organizations such as our councils. These knights gave us 
examples of secure cards or reloadable credit cards which would simplify everything with the use of these prepaid credit 
cards. This will help those who don’t want to use your personal credit card for purchases at Knight Gear. Anyway, it’s a 
suggestion from other knights that are using these type of reloadable prepaid credit cards. You’ll have to check with 
your banking institution for complete details on what they can provide to you. 
 
REMINDER: 
Applications for State Bursary are due by June 1st. We haven’t received any applications yet but it’s always busy in May. 
Applications can be found at this link:  https://ontariokofc.ca/programs/faith-in-action/community/bursary/ 
Please don’t delay and share this message with every member in your council this week. 
 
 
 

Fraternally, 
 
 
 
 
David Gelinas 
State Treasurer 
50/50 Online Raffle Director 
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